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12 June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MUFTI DAY – BLACK DOG INSTITUTE FUNDRAISER 
 
This year our SRC has decided to support the Black Dog Institute.  Families from the school 
are doing the Murray River paddle (a 5 day paddle in November) to support this foundation 
and our school community were eager to support this great cause. 
 
The Black Dog Institute brings together the strength of a medical research institute and a not-
for-profit.  We are dedicated to understanding, preventing and treating the significant mental 
health challenges facing the world today. 
 
On Tuesday 25 June we are giving students the opportunity to support this fundraiser by 
giving a gold coin donation so they can wear black, blue, white or orange clothes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington, Mrs Marina Edwards & Mr Matthew Chenery 
SRC Coordinators 
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